
From: Ann Habafy
To: SJUD Exhibits
Cc: oregon@momschapterleaders.org
Subject: yes on SB 797
Date: Friday, April 14, 2017 3:31:56 PM

Dear Senators,

I am writing as a concerned citizen to urge you to vote yes on SB 797.  We in the state of Oregon must do all we can
to limit gun ownership and  and prevent senseless gun violence.97205

Sincerely yours,
Ann Habafy
731 SW Salmon St. apt. 914
Portland, OR
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